
 
 
 

LANDSCAPE WINTER SEASON UPDATE 
 

Residents of Bermuda Greens, 
 

As our beautiful winter season nears a close, we are providing you with a brief 
update on year-to-date landscape activity and additional work to be completed in 
the next few months. 
 

While our streets repair project resulted in damage to our lawn edges, grass at the 
project staging area, and irrigation connections, the amount of repair work did not 
exceed project expectations. A special thanks to our wonderful partners at Juarez 
Lawn Care who quickly and expertly restored everything to pre-construction 
standards. 
 

Work has been completed on the eroded area behind the Hamilton Harbour Circle 
between the circle’s edge and the lake shoreline. The newly installed drain field and 
the road edge have been resodded and should provide much needed soil support to 
the area. Also, as part of the community’s long-term planning process, our lake 
management company has completed a shoreline assessment that will assist us in 
addressing our priority erosion areas. 
 

You may have noticed that, through the years, the plantings at the circle itself have 
steadily deteriorated to the point that a replanting of the entire area was sorely 
needed, and the previously budgeted rebuild is underway! Juarez Lawn Care has 
provided the design that includes a center Palm, Panama Rose trees, Begonias, 
Croton Mammy’s, Schefflera Arboricola Dazzle, Sanchezia speciosa, and Agave 
americana. Hopefully, the circle will prove to be as beautiful as its Castle Harbour 
counterpart across the lake! 
 

Upcoming work includes island maintenance in June, as well as the trimming of our 
hardwoods, Coconut palms, and Fiscus. Our Foxtail, Queen, and Christmas palms will 
be trimmed later in the summer. 



 
We appreciate your use of the Landscape Inquiry System which provides an accurate 
and ongoing record of all requests. It’s a pleasure to work with you all! 
 

Thank you,  
The Landscape Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


